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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 18, 2005

TO: Honorable Helen Giddings, Chair, House Committee on Business & Industry 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2571 by Eiland (Relating to requirements for disclosing a consumer's personal 
information.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow a person to sell or otherwise disclose a consumer’s personal information if:  the 
person making the disclosure pays the consumer $5 for each person to whom they disclose the 
consumer’s information; the consumer waives compensation before each disclosure; or, the person 
provides the consumer with a privacy policy, has the consumers authorization, and the person whom 
the information is disclosed agrees in writing not to disclose the consumer’s personal information. 

A person who violates this section shall compensate the consumer by paying them $5 per disclosure. 
This section does not apply to: a governmental entity;  information that cannot be used to contact the 
consumer; disclosure for purposes of providing a consumer goods or services requested by the 
consumer; or, information disclosed in a publicly available directory.

This Act takes effect on September 1, 2005. 

The proposed legislation may result in new complaints, investigations or cases by the Office of the 
Attorney General, however, it is projected that this increase can be absorbed by current resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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